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Laidlaw PAC 

About PAC 
 
The Parent Advisory Council is a group of 
parents working together to discuss 
matters impacting Laidlaw and the 
education of our children.  
 
Laidlaw PAC runs a Fun Lunch Program 
year round, assists in the Lunch 
Supervision Program, provides 
fundraising opportunities to improve the 
children’s learning experience and plans 
a year end BBQ.   

Parent Advisory Council 

You Can Help! 
Here are some ways you can help: 

 Participate in meetings 

 Join PAC as a member 

 Volunteer for events 

 Volunteer for Fun Lunch 

Learn More 

To learn more about PAC, please join our 

regular meetings. Dates are located at 

www.pembinatrails.ca/laidlaw 

 

Contact Us 

You can contact us at any time with 

questions, suggestions and for more 

information: 

Ruth Abreu- Chair 

abreurrc@gmail.com 

Jill Cesario– Co-chair  

jillcesario@hotmail.com 


